
Bramley Park Academy 

Congratulations to this weeks stars

Mrs Yates: Tallulah
Miss Greenwood: Ava

Mrs Lamb:  Ronnie
Miss Ingham: Issac L
Miss Gregory: Evie 

Mr Barraclough: Tilly 
Miss Roebuck: Thomas

Mrs Hrintchuk: All of year 3/4
Mrs Thomas: Amaya

Miss Khan: Skarlett 
Mrs Pierce: Freyja

Mrs Warbrick:  Elissa
Mrs Spivey: Harry 

Launchpad KS1: Jenny
Launchpad KS2: Haris

Mrs Dove’s: Tommy S-B
Ms Burnley: Zarah 

We have certainly seen the magic of Christmas continue in school. On Wednesday children were
enthralled by the wonderful pantomime in school - this is truly an amazing event for all to enjoy and

provided by school. It was wonderful to hear the laughter and excitement from all of our pupils. 
Many thanks to all the parent/carers who attended our spectacular Christmas fayre on Thursday -

what a fabulous event as always raising £528.35 for school fund. Many thanks to our amazing team for
organising this event. 

Our Christmas bonanza continues over the next two weeks with many events to follow - please keep a
close eye on all correspondence and communications. 

In addition, I have attached our new communication policy to this newsletter. This clearly details the
ports of call and time frames for responses. Please can I ask that parents follow this policy and act

respectfully and appropriately when coming into school.  For example as clearly detailed in this policy
you may not be able to see me straight away. In most cases you will need to make an appointment to

see senior staff as we do have many commitments in school - please be respectful of this as as you are
aware there are many services e.g. GP’s where you cannot just turn up and be seen. We are certainly not
refusing to see anyone but have other commitments we need to fulfil. Please do remember any senior

member of staff is an extended arm of me, so please if they are available, speak to them as they will
respond like me to meet your needs and this will resolve any issue quicker. 

You may have also noticed our car parking  signs outside of school. 
It is imperative that people adhere to these and do not park on single/double yellow - this is to ensure

all children are safe - please follow these very clear highway code rules. 

Have a great weekend everyone
Miss Green 



Dates for your diary

Friday 20th December - Christmas jumper day and Christmas dinner
Friday 20th December - No Rockets  School closes for Christmas break at 2pm

Monday 6th January - School reopens 
Friday 14th February - School closed - Wellspring training day

February half term
Monday 24th February - School reopens 

Friday 4th April - School closes for the Easter break
Tuesday 22nd April - School reopens

Friday 23rd May - School closes for half term
Monday 2nd June - School reopens

Tuesday 22nd July - School closes at 2pm. No Rockets. 







Year 3/4 trip to
Bramley Library

After year 3/4 had a great
trip to the library last

week we received some
fantastic feedback- 

 ‘I just wanted to follow up
to say thank you again for

taking the time to bring
your Year 3/4 classes to

the Library. It's a pleasure
to have such engaged
classes to visit, and it's

clear that Bramley Park
Academy pupils have a
real love of books and

reading.’

Thank you to all the Year
3/4 students for making

the trip so enjoyable 

Missing uniform
Could we please ask

that you check
uniforms, as we have
lots of students with

missing items. Please
ensure all school

clothing is named to
avoid any items

getting mixed up.

Poppy Appeal
Thanks to all of your

support we managed to
raise a total of £215.40

for the Royal British
Legion. Big thank you to

all of those who
donated/purchased

poppy accessories and
thank you to the year 6
Prefects for helping with

the sales of poppies,
amazing work.  


